
To:
All District Units

Sub: Conduct of Downhill and Alpine Events – Reg.

With reference to our earlier circular dated 01-08-2025, we had informed the cancellation of the Downhill 
and Alpine events in Nellore due to the non-availability of road permissions.

In this regard, we are pleased to inform you that the Downhill and Alpine events will now be conducted in 
VVisakhapatnam District, Anakapalli, Sabbavaram, Koduru Village, on 16th and 17th August 2025.

We request all District Units to inform their respective clubs and coaches to register their skaters and extend 
full cooperation to ensure the success of the Championship.

For further information, you may contact Mr. Chittibabu, Chairman – Other Games.

Regards,

P. Thomas
General Secretary
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